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Friday 1st January 2021, 

Good morning everyone, 

Happy New Year! I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas. I thought it was worth writing to you today just to clarify what will be happening next week as there has been a lot in the news over the past couple of days regarding the re-opening of schools. 

Fortunately for us the bulk of the new requirements relate to secondary schools; my heart goes out to my secondary colleagues who must implement these in a very short amount of time. 

For us things will continue in pretty much the same way as they were before Christmas, so this letter is a reminder of the key points: 

The current risk assessment remains in place so for the foreseeable future:

· Staggered start and finish times remain.
· Staggered breaks and lunchtimes remain.
· One-way system (in through Cumberland Avenue gate and out through Whitehouse Lane gate) remains in place.
· No cars to enter the school grounds at any time unless this has been discussed with me first and permission has been given. 
· Wraparound care (Kidspace) only to be used if you really need it because of your work commitments. 
· If your child shows any symptoms of Covid-19 they must not attend school and you should arrange a test as soon as is possible. Your child must not come into school until the result is known. 
· Children should not come into school if anyone in their household is waiting for a test result. 
· If your child is ill in any other way it is advisable that you contact us to discuss before bringing them into school. 

There has been no mention to date that regular Covid testing will apply to primary age pupils. There is talk that regular testing of staff will be introduced by the end of the month, so we’ll see what happens regarding that. 

Please remember that school re-opens on Tuesday 5th January for pupils. Staff return on Monday so if there is anything that you need us for you can contact us on the main school phone, on the school mobile phone (07899 040876) or on email: head@highfieldsnantwich.cheshire.sch.uk. 

I look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday; have a lovely weekend. 
Simon Dyson
Principal
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